Metra Stairway Repairs Update September 26, 2014

Dear Metra Commuter,

As you can see, the City of West Chicago has made significant progress in repairing the stairway at the Metra Station. At this time, the only outstanding issue to be resolved is the installation of the hand rails on the stairs. The railing is currently being manufactured and our contractor has indicated the week of October 8th as a tentative installation date. Once the railing is installed, the stairway will be opened for all to use.

Thank you for your patience as the City works to complete its permanent repairs to the Metra Station. If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact the Public Works Department at (630) 293-2255.

Sincerely,

Robort E. Flatter, P.E. Director of Public Works

